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July 17, 1995

Ms. Elena Sassower
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
Box 69, Gedney Station
White Plains, NY 10606-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Pursuant to your telephone call, please be advised that this office does not maintain a
list or lists of cases categorized by the type of action brought. As previously stated to you
by letter dated March 30, 1995, the Department of Law is not required to create or prepare a
record in response to your request. See Public Officers Law g89(3). Therefore, *. urt
unable to comply with your request.

Because this constitutes a denial of your request under the Freedom of Information
Law, you have a right to appeal. Such appeal may be submitted no later than 30 days after
receipt of this decision to Harvey Golubock, Esq., Deputy First Assistant Attorney General.
Department of Law, 120 Broadway, New york, New york 10271.

Please be further advised that all future requests under the Freedom of Information
Law (FOIL) should be in writing.

Sincerely,

fVUr^ed"Ur--
MARIN E. GIBSON
Assistant Attorney General
Records Access Officer
Department of Law


